Faculty of Science 
Our Advanced Higher Chemistry pupils visited the University of Aberdeen's  Prescribed Practical Activity (PPA's) Day on 1 September, which allowed our pupils to complete course work on the campus, assisted by student demonstrators and university academic staff, utilising their laboratory equipment and experiencing a university learning environment.  
Science of Farming and the Countryside day
Our Higher Physics, Biology and Chemistry pupils, along with Higher Business Management, went to the Science of Farming and the Countryside day on 12 September, accompanied by Miss Rodwell, Mr Fitzgerald and Mr Young.

This was held at the nearly 500 hectare Glenbervie Home Farm and organised by the Royal Northern Countryside Initiative. The countryside project day included:- 

Moments of instability - the physics project based around tractors (and tipping a tractor as its telescopic boom went beyond its load bearing limit- not something we,sadly, usually get to do the classroom) and load carrying around a farm allowing us to use in context vectors, newtons laws, density and pressure calculations and measurements. 

Nitrogen and crop yield - the biology project investigated, through a number of practical tasks, the role of nitrogen and other micro-nutrients in agriculture and its use in amino acid synthesis and chlorophyll.

Soil pH and yield - the chemists analysed, by making a 'lab' on the go and on top of hay bales, the different soils around the farm and the effect on the barley, wheat and potato crops.

The Business Management  project linked to how to run the beef enterprise within the  farm and how to it connects with the rest of the business and the wider economy. Issues of marketing, finance, human resource management and the role of business in society were touched on.

It was quite a busy (and wet) day for our Higher pupils.
Medical Masterclasses
Our S1 and S2 pupils have been given the opportunity to attend free Medical Masterclasses. These are organised and administered  by the University of Aberdeen and the Royal Society of Edinburgh, on Saturday mornings in November. We hope those that applied for places enjoy a worthwhile experience.
The Robert Gordon University provided a chemistry careers  workshop to all our S4 Standard Grade chemistry pupils on 22 September. The smoke, light and smell generated by a jelly baby/oxygen/flame reaction will live long in the memory. And on the test tube.
The Northsound 1/ Opito Energy Schools Challenge 2011 saw our Dyce Academy team of Stewart Riley, Aakash Gupta, Michael Johnstone, Lindsey Duffin  and supported by Mr Reid, one of our Chemistry teachers, take on a team from Fraserburgh Academy. Questions ranged from science, energy industry to music and culture. How did we do? The programme will be broadcast during the October break on Sundays. More news as it develops.     
BP link
A big thank you to our new  BP link volunteer,Dave Adam, who has taken up the challenge, and we hope to  enhance the science curriculum around themes such as energy, environment and leadership skills as this link grows. 
